From: Yau, Alice <Alice.Yau@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 9:47:56 PM
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Cc: O'malley, Dana <dana.omalley@chicagopolice.org>
Subject: Attended -Superintendent Snelling and COS O'Malley

Hi Steve,

Superintendent Snelling and Chief of Staff O'Malley attended the following event:

Date

Time

Event

Address

Invited By

Attend in Offical Capacity

17-Jun-24

6:00 PM

PritzkerWorking Dinner

1875 North Orchard

Sponsor

yes

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Alice

Alice Yau

Sergeant #1676

Office of the Superintendent

Chicago Police Department

312-745-6100 PAX 0501
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